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Mr. William T. Russell
Regional Director - Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
435 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
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Dear Mr. Russell:

Subject: Temporary Change to Security Plan

This letter is to advise you that August 1988 through December 1988 the
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Security program is to be modified and
upgraded. Conditions of the temporary plan change entitled, "Security Upgrade
Transition Plan" are attached for your review. Upon completion of the security
upgrade the requirements of the NRC approved Physical Security Plan will be
adhered to.

Based on the results of an on-site in depth review and walk-through of
the security Upgrade Transition Plan and subsequent telephone calls with
Mr. William L. Kushner it is our intention to proceed with this program.

Sincerely,

10A.

,

H. D. Coss, Jr.
Vice President

!General Services

HDC/JVR/bbh I

cc: Mr. J. A. Tiernan, Vice President, Nuclear Energy Division
Document Control Desk, NRC, Washington D.C.
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